
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Media Advisory: Governor Pillen to Celebrate Completion of US-275 
Scribner–West Point segment and Highlights Next Steps for US-275 
Corridor 
 

Oct. 31, 2024 (Lincoln, Neb.) — The Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT), together with 

Governor Jim Pillen, will host a ribbon-cutting ceremony on Monday, November 4, 2024, to celebrate the 

completion of the latest 18.5 mile segment of US-275 and detail next steps to complete the approximately 

28 miles remaining of the US 275 Expressway Corridor from Norfolk to West Point. The Scribner-West Point 

segment began construction in summer of 2021 and was broken into four separate projects with Koss 

Construction Company, Graham Construction, Inc. and multiple local subcontractors participating. 
 

The State Legislature designated the US-275 Corridor as part of the Nebraska Expressway System in 

1988.The Expressway System was created taking into consideration population and demographic data, 

agricultural production and economic activity. Infrastructure improvements along these corridors are focused 

on connecting urban centers to the Interstate, supporting economic growth and enhancing quality of life in 

Nebraska’s communities. 
 

Governor Pillen, NDOT Director Vicki Kramer and Graham Construction, Inc. Vice President Dave Rexin 

will make remarks at the Scribner Auditorium celebrating the completion of the existing project with 

Governor Pillen laying out the Administration’s vision for completion of the corridor. 
 

What: Ceremony celebrating the completion of US-275 Scribner – West Point; Governor Pillen will share 

 next steps for the US-275 Corridor. 

When: Monday, November 4, 2024, 9:00 a.m. 

Where: Mohr Auditorium, 650 Co Rd 13, Scribner, NE 68057 

Who: 

• Jim Pillen, Governor of Nebraska 

• Vicki Kramer, NDOT Director 

• Dave Rexin, Vice President, Graham Construction, Inc. 
 

Event will also be streamed live on NDOT’s Facebook page. 
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